Napa County Museum Association

473 MAIN STREET, ST. HELENA, CALIFORNIA 94574, (707) 963-7411

Mr. Seymour Rosen

Spaces

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

March 3, 1987

Dear Mr. Rosen,

I have enclosed copies of the local press releases for
"Tribute to Litto" exhibit, per your conversation with Clinton
Hulse.

The periodicals that featured articles on the exhibit
are: St. Helena Star, The Weekly Calistogan, Napa Valley Times,
The Napa Register, and Artscan (publication of the Napa County
Arts Council). I have also enclosed our quarterly newsletter,
which features the Litto exhibit.

We certainly hope that we will have an opportunity to
meet with you in person and share this fascinating exhibit
with you.

Cordially,

encls. Peggy Klick
Business Administrator



